
ON-SITE VISITATION CENTER CLOSED, 

SOME INMATE PROGRAMS SUSPENDED 
 

During this public health crisis, we are taking extraordinary measures to control the possibility 

of inmate exposure to the COVID-19 virus.  As a precaution, we are temporarily suspending 

some of the inmate services and programs that involve interaction with persons from outside 

the agency.  The following changes are in effect immediately and until further notice: 

On-Site Video Visitation - The DeKalb County Jail On-Site Video Visitation Center will be closed 

temporarily. Inmates will be allowed temporary use of the Remote Video Visitation service for 

their approved visitors. Inmates will receive one (1) free remote visit per week, per inmate at 

no cost to the caller. 

Options for Living & Learning Classes are suspended.  

Chaplains visitations by volunteers are suspended but emergency services will continue to be 

available to inmates and employees.     

Administration Lobby Access is discontinued temporarily.  Persons visiting the Sheriff’s Office 

Headquarters (Administrative) Building on Memorial Drive will be directed to enter through the 

Jail Lobby on the Camp Road (east side) of the complex. 

Inmate Commissary Services are suspended until April 7, 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 


